
 

We would like to invite you to our Nursery Open Morning 

Thursday 10th May 

9.00 – 10.30am 

If you are looking for a Nursery place for your child in September, we would like to 

invite you to come and have a look around and see what we have to offer, meet our 

qualified Teaching Staff and NNEB Staff.  

Quotes from Ofsted:- 

“Children make strong progress” 

“Staff succeed in creating a warm and nurturing environment from the outset” 

We look forward to meeting you  

Barbara, Lisa and all the Nursery Staff 

 


